
IMPORTANT 
CUSTOMER 

INFORMATION

For our business customers, we will return to regular policies regarding disconnecting 
for nonpayment and assessing late fees on July 15, 2020. If you need help paying 
your bill, we will work with you to make payment arrangements. Just give us a call 
at 1.877.426.3736. 
We also want to connect you with federal, state and local programs that could help you pay expenses so you can stay focused on 
what matters most – your business, employees and loved ones. Visit Ameren.com/BusinessHelp to learn more about these 
programs and energy saving tips to reduce your energy costs.

55
95

4

AMO_200400211_COVID-19_BuckSlip_3.5X8.5_COM_2_Prod.pdf   1   6/11/20   8:11 AM Attachment A5




